



Room 405 70 Whitehall London, SW1A 2AS

Daniel Leonard

By email: request-623693-26dfbaae@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference: FOI329054

18/12/2019

Dear Daniel Leonard

I refer to your request where you asked:

Dear Infrastructure and Projects Authority,

Please confirm the manufacturer of your telephony system(s) that are currently in place?

When was the installation date of your telephony equipment?

Who maintains your telephony system(s)?

Please confirm value of the initial project and value of annual support/maintenance services (in £)?

When is your contract renewal date?

Please confirm the manufacturer of your Contact centre system(s) that are currently in place?

When was the installation date of your contact centre infrastructure?

Who maintains your contact centre system(s)?

Please confirm value of the initial project and value of annual support/maintenance services (in £)?

How many contact centre employees/agents do you have?

When is your contract renewal date?

Do you use Unified Communications or Collaboration tools such as Microsoft Skype for Business/ Cisco/Avaya/Mitel? If yes, what tools are you currently using?

How many employees do you have overall within your organisation?

Who currently provides your calls and lines?

What is your current annual spend on calls and lines? When is your contract renewal date? Are you using SIP or ISDN? Do you use a wide area network?

Thank you in advance for your support in this.

Yours faithfully,

Daniel Leonard

I am writing to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the information you requested is <u>not held</u> by the Cabinet Office.

The Infrastructure and Projects Authority is unable to provide a response as the information requested is not held by the Cabinet Office.

The Infrastructure and Projects Authority use the main Cabinet Office telephone system and do not have an individual telephone system.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI Team quoting the reference number above.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Eirian Walsh Atkins Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

email: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued. If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

FOI Team
Cabinet Office